
Dear Friends and Supporters,

Happy April, dear friends!

It’s hard to believe that we’re already one quarter of the way through 2025. Time truly does 
fly. We’ve always loved the month of April—it brings so many thoughts and reminders to our 
hearts.

Of course, the month begins with April Fool’s Day. While it’s not a day we celebrate, it does 
cause us to reflect on the foolish choices we’ve all made at times in our lives. And it reminds 
us just how much we all need restoration. Perhaps the most foolish belief of all is thinking 
that God cannot restore someone who has fallen. We’re here to tell you—He absolutely can, 
and He absolutely does.

April is also a very special month for us personally. We celebrate David’s birthday on the 7th, 
and just a few days later, our wedding anniversary on the 16th. This year marks 39 years of 
marriage, and we are overwhelmed by God’s goodness and grace in our journey together.

But above all, April brings the joy of Easter, the celebration of the resurrection of our Lord 
and Savior, Jesus Christ. That empty tomb is the foundation of all restoration. Because He 
lives, we have hope—not just for eternity, but for today.

This month will be a full one for Galatians 6:1 Ministries. We are hosting our first Restoration 
Workshop of 2025, and we are truly excited about what the Lord is going to do through it. 
If you’re not able to attend this one, don’t worry—we’ll be announcing two more workshop 
dates in the days ahead. Please prayerfully consider joining us for one of them. 

We would be so grateful for your continued prayers. We need them—for our health, for God’s 
wisdom in every counseling session, and for strength as we walk alongside those who are 
hurting. The work of restoration is not easy. It’s often heavy and heartbreaking, as we bear the 
burdens of others. But we count it an honor to serve in this way, and we could not do it without 
you.



Financially, we are facing some real challenges this month. A couple of churches that had 
been supporting us have stopped, and while we believe there’s still friendship there, the drop in 
giving has created a gap. As of right now, we are about $2,000 short of covering our monthly 
expenses. If the Lord lays it on your heart to give, we would be deeply thankful. And as always, 
your prayers mean the world to us. 

There are always repairs and ongoing needs at the ministry property. The costs never stop, 
but neither does the work God is doing. We are trusting Him and looking to His people to help 
carry the load.

If you haven’t already, please connect with us on social media:

	•     Facebook – Join our private group or follow our public page

	•     Instagram – Stay updated with posts and encouragement

	•     (We’re not currently posting on Twitter, but that may change 
                    later on.)

And be sure to visit our website: Galatians61.com

We’ve recently added three powerful courses:

	•     Jesus the Master Restorer

	•     Parents with Prodigals

	•     Overcoming Pornography

These are resources we believe can be a help to you or someone you love.

We love you, we thank God for your friendship, and we’re praying that this month will be one of 
victory, joy, and fresh reminders of God’s grace in your life.

Because He Restores,
David & Brenda Hyles
Galatians 6:1 Ministries
www.Galatians61.com

    

  




